Chetek Bulldog Booster Meeting Summary

March 2nd, 2008

The Bulldog Booster Club met on Sunday, March 2nd at the Sportsman Supper Club.  The meeting was called to order by President Julie Zwernik.   Minutes from the February meeting were approved.  Treasurer’s report was given and approved.

Old Business.  The spring sports committees for baseball, golf, track, and softball met after the athlete/parents meeting.  Responsibilities of the committees were reviewed with coaches and committee members.  

Discussion regarding multiple checkbooks was revisited.  Decision was made and passed to bring all miscellaneous checkbooks back into the treasurer and all monies will be distributed through the treasurer from now on.  

New Business.  A letter from Genie Jennings was read regarding the Phase 1 Sport Complex and the final payment by the Booster Club.  A request from the school board to have a meeting with the Booster Club officers was made.  
Fund Requests.  The Booster Club approved monies for girl’s softball warm-ups for each player and coach.  The Club approved $2,000.00 for football – variety of items to be purchased at upcoming clinic. (Weight room items, footballs, etc.).  The Club approved shirts for the bowling team.  The Club also approved covering food for the girl’s basketball banquet.

Next meeting will be April 7th, Monday  7 p.m. at the Sportman Supper Club.

